TOWN OF STANFORD TOWN BOARD
WORKSHOP MINUTES
JULY 6TH, 2020

The Town of Stanford Town Board convened for their Workshop Meeting on Monday, July 6th, 2020 at 7PM in the Town Hall.

Roll call:  
Wendy Burton – present




Margaret Fallon – present




Mary Weinberger – present




Paul Coughlin – present




Frank Pepe – present

Councilman Pepe gave a brief financial report on the following: financial forecasts, General and Highway Fund transfers, FinCAP update and described the Budget format transition to RDA numbers & categories.
Supervisor Burton will be doing the Town’s expenditure & revenue reports on Thursday as well as her Supervisor’s report and bank reconciliations. 
The Board members went over their agenda for actions that will be done at the July 9th Town Board meeting as follows:

1. Create an Historic Preservation Commission - presentation by Charlie Shaw
2. Phase 4 reopening

3. D.C. Human Rights Commission liaison

4. Plans to honor Juneteenth in 2021

5. Black History month – Feb. 2021

6. Conservation Advisory Commission – advertise for one new member and a secretary

7. Rec. Commission – appoint Sarah Knickerbocker as Rec. secretary and advertise for one new member

8. Master Plan reconvening

9. Old Highway Garage demolition

10. Rec. Park gate

11. Stanfordville/Bangall Light District
12. Accept resignation of Diana Mackey, DCO and appoint Rich Prentice as DCO
13. Approval of Minutes: 6/11/20

14. Approval of July Abstract – vouchers to be signed prior to Thursday meeting
Supervisor Burton added that the Recreation Dept. needed start-up money for their opening on Wednesday, so Wendy Burton made a motion to approve a check being written for $200 for to cover their start-up/change for the Rec.  The motion was seconded by Paul Coughlin, and the motion carried with a roll call vote:  Wendy Burton – yes; Margaret Fallon – yes; Mary Weinberger – yes; Paul Coughlin – yes; Frank Pepe – yes.


A motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Mary Weinberger, to close the regular workshop session and enter into an Executive Session regarding a matter of personnel at 9:10PM.  Motion carried with all in favor.

The Board exited their Executive Session at about 9:30PM and a motion was made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Paul Coughlin, to terminate the employment of Mollie McMurray as Planning Board secretary, as requested by the Planning Board.
With no other action taken, the Board adjourned the workshop meeting on a motion made by Wendy Burton, seconded by Mary Weinberger.  Motion carried with all in favor.
Respectfully submitted,


Ritamary Bell

Town Clerk
